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November 16th  – November  20th    
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NOVEMBER 23rd – 24th – PICTURE RETAKES 

NOVEMBER 26th – 27th – NO SCHOOL/THANKSGIVING 
DECEMBER 10th – VIRTUAL PTO MEETING 

DECEMBER 16th – VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING 
DECEMBER 24th – JANUARY 1st – WINTER BREAK 

JANUARY 6th – VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reminder from the School Nurse 

 
As Covid-19 numbers continue to rise, please check 
back often for updates and information.  
 
As per the New Jersey Department of Health, parents 
should not send students to school when sick. The 
school has a procedure in place to isolate students 
with overt symptoms of any infectious disease that 
develop during the school day. For school settings, 
NJDOH recommends that students and staff with the 
following symptoms be promptly isolated from others 
and excluded from school:  
 
• At least two of the following symptoms: fever 
(measure or subjective), chills, rigors (shivers), 
myalgia (muscle aches), headache, sore throat, 
nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, fatigue, congestion or 
runny nose; OR  
 
• At least one of the following symptoms: cough, 
shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, new olfactory 
disorder, new taste disorder.   
 
Please call Mrs. Toronzi with any questions regarding 
symptoms. Medical documentation with a diagnosis 
will be required for re-entry to school.  

 

Third Grade Honored Our Veterans 

Thanking Them for Their Service 



 

 

 

 

                                           

                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

          

 

   

 

Students Worked on Creating Self Portraits 

in Art 


